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Minutes of the August 12, 2015 Meeting  

The August meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was
held August 12, 2015 at Waldo Pizza 1543 NE Douglas Street; Lee's Summit,
MO.  There were 12 in attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in
charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:23PM.  He asked Ben Weiss to read 
the minutes of the July meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by 
John Beck and the second by Dave Buell.  The motion passed.   

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that he has not obtained 
programs for next couple of months. 

There was no old or new business.

Mike Rogers presented to Ben an award certificate and trophy for being 
selected the chapter 59 engineer of the year.  After the meeting, photos 
were taken.

Special guests at the meeting were Ronald Ramage, Andrew Nelson, and Karen
Raines, representatives of the local district office of the Federal 
Communications Commission.  The chapter wanted to honor them because the 
local office may be closed soon.

The motion to adjourn was made by John Beck and the second by John Gray.

There was an open form instead of a program.

Submitted by:
Ben Weiss, Secretary/Treasurer
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